
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

GCSE Maths Re-sits 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
As your son/daughter did not achieve a Grade 4 in the summer GCSE exams he/she is required to retake 
GCSE Mathematics in November.  
 
A minimum of Grade 4 is required for entry into almost all work placements, colleges and universities and 
re-sitting GCSE Maths is a compulsory statutory requirement up until the age of 18 if a Grade 4 was not 
achieved at the end of Year 11. Therefore, your son/daughter will attend Year 11 classes that are currently 
running in order to be prepared for their upcoming examinations in November. They will need to check the 
schedule below and identify the four periods across the fortnight that they are able to attend due to other 
timetabled lessons. Sessions will begin from 16th September and will be at the following times: 
 

Week Day Period Room Staff 

1 Monday 1 E2 MOE 

1 Monday 5 E7 RPR 

1 Tuesday 5 E2 MOE 

1 Friday 1 E2 MOE 

1 Friday 2 E2 MOE 

1 Friday 5 E10 CSE 

2 Monday 3 E2 MOE 

2 Thursday 5 E5 LPM 

  
Further after-school revision sessions will be given as we get closer to the exams. 
 
The November exam dates are as follows: 
 

• Paper 1 – Wednesday, 6th November at 9:00am 

• Paper 2 – Friday, 8th November at 9:00am 

• Paper 3 – Monday, 11th November at 9:00am 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. We want to encourage your child to 
achieve their full potential and achieve the best possible grade in GCSE Maths.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ms. S. Bawn 
 
Assistant Director of Sixth Form 


